
 
 

Embassy of India 
Beijing 

 

Dated: 21 October,2020 

 

Repatriation of Indian Nationals and Eligible OCI Card Holders 

 

 

 Due to technical and scheduling reasons, the upcoming VBM flight scheduled for 

October 23, 2020, stands postponed to October 30, 2020. The flight will be now operated on 

Delhi-Wuhan-Delhi sector. The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.  

 

 You can reach out to helpdesk (helpdesk.beijing@mea.gov.in) for any assistance or 

guidance in this regard. 
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